
TREASURER’S REPORT 

May 2019 Vestry Meeting 

 

Budget Discussion Points: 

 

Revenue is looking ahead of schedule through the end of April. 

 

Paul and I are working together to get to the bottom of the Utilities overage issue, and I will have 

the answer for next meeting.  At least a portion of it relates to the increased usage of both the 

parish house and Gibbs house. 

 

The rest of the items that look out of line are timing issues. 

 

 

 

Endowment Update: See attached summary 

 

 

 

  

Other Items: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have at any time.  I can be reached at 

titustrading@yahoo.com or (401) 595-4264. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Christopher Bartlett CPA, CFP 

Treasurer  
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